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In November Christians are encouraged to pray for fellow believers who suffer because of their faith. 
 
Around the world, many Christians risk harassment, discrimination, imprisonment or even the risk of death simply for 
trying to live out their faith or worship together. 
 
The Religious Liberty Commission of the Evangelical Alliance brings together Christian Solidarity Worldwide, Open Doors 
UK and Release International. 
 
Under the banner of One Month, One Church, One Prayer, it is calling on Christians to take time in their services to 
remember believers who are persecuted when they pray, meet together or share the gospel, or simply because of their 
faith. 
 

Prayer for the Persecuted Church 
 
Father God, 
 
As one Church, united under your holy headship, and knowing that we are all one family in Christ; 
 
We pray for those who suffer in your name all over the world, our brothers and sisters, who share in that same great gift 
of salvation through your son, but who face injustice, oppression and even death because of their faith in you. 
 
We want to walk with them as they journey through the valley of darkness, and we pray knowing that you are a God of 
compassion, comfort, and justice; who always hears their prayers, never leaves them and will forever be their fortress 
and shield, whatever they face. 
 
We pray that you will grant them strength, courage, and protection from those who seek to harm them because they 
follow you; guidance and wisdom for when their path seems impossible to tread, and hope for a future where they have 
the freedom to worship you without fear. 
 
In the name of Jesus, 
 
Amen 
 
BT article on One Month, One Prayer, One Church: https://www.baptist.org.uk/Articles/508419/Pray_for_the.aspx 
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